

55 Academy Street Lebanon, Oregon 97355

TEL: 541.258.4926 Kendra.Antila@LebanonOregon.gov www.LebanonOregon.gov/library

MEMORANDUM

Date: August 1, 2025

Lebanon Public Library

To: Mayor, City Council, City Manager

From: Kendra Antila, Library Director

Subject: Manager's Report

- The 2025 Summer Reading Program (SRP) continues through August 13th. We've had large crowds at multiple events, particularly Big Rig Day. Huge thanks to our Public Works Department for their efforts to make it a success.
- The new cultural passes funded by the Friends have proven to be very popular and many families are taking advantage of the opportunity to visit nearby attractions.
- Summer is our busiest time of year. July stats reflect an increase in patron visits, checkouts, holds fulfilled, computer usage, etc.